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Tēnā koe   
 
Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA) 
 
Thank you for your email of 5 October 2023 requesting the following information: 
 
Would KCDC have any formal objections if GWRC were to provide a Hail and 

Ride service for Te Horo Beach residents?  

No, the Kapiti Coast District Council would have no formal objection to GWRC 
providing a Hail and Ride service for Te Horo Beach residents. The only provision 
being that any proposed route is safe for buses to operate on and/or appropriately 
sized buses are used for use on narrower rural roads. 
  
Ngā mihi,  
 
 
 
 
Sean Mallon 
Group Manager Infrastructure Services 
Te Kaihautū Ratonga Pakiaka 
 




